
Town of Mashpee 
INVITATION TO BID 

 
The Town of Mashpee through its Town Manager is seeking sealed bids for the award of an annual 
contract for each of the following: 
 
Catch Basin Cleaning 
Cold Planing 
Purchase and Delivery of Drainage Structures  
Electrical Services 
Heavy Equipment Rental with Operator 
Fire Suppression System Inspection and Service 
Guardrail Installation 
Pulverizing 
Purchase and Delivery of Various Stone 
 
Bid packages will be available beginning Monday, May 15, 2023, at the Department of Public Works, 
located at 350 Meetinghouse Road, Mashpee, MA 02649, Monday through Friday between the hours of 
7:00 a.m. and 3:30 p.m.  Call 508-539-1420 or contact dpw@mashpeema.gov to receive a bid via email. 
 
Sealed bids must be received by the Office of the Town Manager in Mashpee Town Hall, located at 16 
Great Neck Road North, Mashpee, MA 02649, no later than 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, May 30, 2023, at 
which time they will be opened publicly.  Faxed bids shall not be accepted.  Inquiries should be directed 
in writing to Catherine Laurent at dpw@mashpeema.gov or faxed to 508-539-3894. 
 
The Town of Mashpee reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to waive any formality if it is in the 
best interest of the Town to do so. 
 

Per order of Rodney C. Collins 
Mashpee Town Manager 

 


